Interim Principal

Adam Reynolds reynoldsa@norwalkps.org



Assistant Principal

James Crouch crouchj@norwalkps.org

81 West Rocks Road Norwalk, CT 06851 Tel (203) 899-2970 Fax (203) 899-2974

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Summer learning loss is real and has been documented for about 100 years. If students to not practice and reinforce the topics that you learn, they can forget.

Summer work for the incoming 7th and 8th graders at West Rocks Middle School has been assigned on Khan Academy through your child's school email. Each child has a program they will work on under "assignments."

Students have the opportunity to work on as many assignments as assigned; however, it is mandatory for your child to complete at least 20 lessons with 75% accuracy or better. When the students return back to school at the end of August, a grade will be assigned for the work completed.

Students may access a computer at a public library if they do not have one at home. Also, students should be able to access the lessons using the Khan Academy app on their phone if they have one. Please feel free to reach out to your child's Math teacher for any questions.

INSTRUCTIONS:

- 1. Log onto www.khanacademy.org through the student's Norwalkps Google account this is very important.
- 2. Click "Profile" under student's name/number on upper right-hand corner
- 3. Click on "Assignments"
- 4. Pick 20 assignments (at least) to complete. Your score must be a 75% or better for the grade to count in the fall.

For those students that do not have access to the internet and are unable to go to a public library during the summer, a hard-copy of will be available in the main office at the end of June.

Thank you, and have a great summer!

West Rocks Math Department and Adam Reynolds